
Subject: Re: Final BLQ-Pico BID Assessment Roll 2015
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 02/14/2018 02:40 PM
To: Rebecca <rebecca@lani.org>
CC: Moises Gomez <moises@lani.org>

Sorry to be running between meetings...  I was able to re-format the DB as requested; it 
is attached.  I'll telephone tomorrow or email any additional requests.  Mo asked that I 
alpha order the DB and I will do so.  Anything else, just let me know.  Thank you.  

On Wed, Feb 14, 2018 at 10:34 AM, Rebecca <rebecca@lani.org <mailto:rebecca@lani.org> > 
wrote:

Hi Don:

I hope all is well with you.

Moises and I are meeting on the BID renewal progress and strategizing on 
maximizing our outreach to property owners.

Can you please send the BID assessment roll with the property address column 
unhidden as we discuss during our meeting on 2/2 as soon as possible?

This would be very helpful to LANI and the Board members.

Thanks!
Rebecca

Rebecca Draper

Director of Neighborhood Improvement Projects
Los Angeles Neighborhood Initiative
800 Figueroa St., Suite 970 <https://maps.google.com

/?q=800+Figueroa+St.,+Suite+970+%0D+Los+Angeles,+CA+90017+%0D+(213&entry=gmail&source=g>
Los Angeles, CA 90017
(213) 627-1822 ext. 16 <tel:(213)%20627-1822> 
(213) 627-1821 <tel:(213)%20627-1821>  fax
rebecca@lani.org <mailto:rebecca@lani.org>

www.lani.org <http://www.lani.org>

"Rebuilding Neighborhoods One Block At A Time" 

Re: Final BLQ-Pico BID Assessment Roll 2015

1 of 2 07/20/2018 07:57 AM



Attachments:

BLQ PICO BID Property DB 180108 Rebecca Request.pdf 724 KB
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